
Will We Have to Pay Coronavirus Surcharges to Businesses as They 
Reopen? Is that Legal?
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In this interview with The Star-Ledger, Lynne M. Kizis comments on New Jersey consumer protection laws in 
the context of businesses imposing Personal Protective Equipment surcharges to cover their costs of 
complying with health protocols during the COVID-19 public health emergency.

Attorney
 Lynne M. Kizis

Practice
 Class Action

Wilentz, Goldman & Spitzer, P.A. Woodbridge | New York | Philadelphia | Red Bank www.wilentz.com

http://www.wilentz.com/

